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BY EMAIL  
 
 
November 9, 2020 
 
Herman Mo 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
700 University Avenue 
Toronto ON M5G 1X6 
herman.mo@opg.com  
opgregaffairs@opg.com  
 
Dear Mr. Mo:  
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

2021 Hydroelectric Payment Amount Application  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0210 

  
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received Ontario Power Generation Inc.’s (OPG) 2021 
payment amount application for its hydroelectric generating facilities on September 1, 
2020. The OEB has assigned file number EB-2020-0210 to the application. 
An employee of the OEB, to whom authority has been delegated under Section 6 of the 
Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, intends to make a decision on the application without 
holding a hearing.  
 
Your application is available on the OPG Payment Amount webpage of the OEB’s 
website. You are directed to make a copy of the application available in a prominent 
place on your company’s website within 3 business days.  
 
The OEB issued a letter on November 9, 2020 setting out the 2021 inflation 
parameters.1 OEB staff will send OPG written questions on OPG’s application. Please 
respond to these questions no later than seven days after receiving the questions. OEB 
staff may follow-up by way of further written questions or a conference call, if necessary.  
 

 
1 OEB Letter, 2021 Inflation Parameters, November 9, 2020.  
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After receiving OPG’s responses to OEB staff’s questions (and potential follow-up 
questions), the delegated decision maker will provide you with a draft of the decision 
that he or she proposes to make. You may comment on the draft decision within 5 days. 
The delegated decision maker will consider your comments and issue a final decision 
and payment amount order.  
 
Please note that the timely processing of the application depends on the receipt of 
information within the specified timelines. Any questions relating to this letter or the 
process for your application should be directed to Lawrie Gluck at lawrie.gluck@oeb.ca 
or at 416-440-7678. The OEB’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-6273. Please also copy 
the Registrar at Registrar@oeb.ca, with any future correspondence. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Theodore Antonopoulos 
Vice President 
Applications Division 
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